

March 21: 100th Day of School March 29: Head Start Closed April 1: Head Start Closed

REMINDERS

-Please pack an extra change of clothes in your child's backpack

CONTACT INFORMATION

PHONE: 227-3010

EMAIL: brittneea@dickinsoncap.org

Or Via Remind App

WHAT WE ARE LEARNING

Monday: Counting Bears on a Bus

During small group, the children will be encouraged to come up with their own stories about bears traveling on a bus. The children will place toy bears onto a picture of a bus as they tell their story. The children will practice counting the bears they put onto the bus as they tell their story.

Tuesday: Measuring Pictures

During small group, the children will be given a variety of animal pictures with lines on them to measure. The children will use either blocks or plastic chain links to measure the lines on the picture.

Wednesday: Sorting

During small group, the children will be given various items such as animals, transportation manipulatives, food manipulatives, etc. to sort into groups.

Thursday: Journals

During small group, the children will practice writing the letter N.

BRITTNEE'S CLASSROOM NEWSLETTER
March 18-21